
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
John Medlock, Jr. Deputy Director    September 22, 2017 
Maintenance and Operations Department 
(510) 670-5500 

 
 

PALOMARES ROAD OPEN 
 

 
 
UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Alameda County Public Works Agency has completed 
its extensive repairs and clean-up efforts on Palomares Road at mile marker 8.70.  
 
Work performed included slope stabilization, installation of netting along the hillside, embankment 
erosion repairs, roadway surface repairs, and resurfacing and striping the travel lanes. 
 
Palomares Road is now OPEN to motorists, cyclists and pedestrians. 
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